
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dramatic Dreams After-School Drama Workshops at St Marys School Summer 
Term 2024 

 
 

We are delighted Dramatic Dreams Drama After-School Workshops return to St. Mary’s RC 
Primary School next term.  They will be on Wednesdays from 3.30 to 4.30pm for Years 1 & 2 
and from 4.30pm to 5.30pm for Years 3 to 6. 
 
Dramatic Dreams is a children’s theatre company that uses professional actors to run drama 
workshops for children.  The workshops consist of non-competitive drama games, 
storytelling, script work and improvisation.  Each term the children look at a different story, 
study the characters and work towards a performance at the end of term.  The workshops 
are brilliant for children who have an interest in acting but they also help with confidence, 
boosting speech and language skills as well as improving concentration in children.  Most 
importantly they are great fun! 
 
Places are allocated on a first come first serve basis.  Please return the slip via email and 
make BACS payment to Dramatic Dreams directly.  The workshops will start on Wednesday 
24th April and finish Wednesday 10th July. There are no workshops at half-term.  The cost of 
the workshops is £88 per child for the whole term (11 sessions). 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Dramatic Dreams via the email below. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Arwen Burnett 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Dramatic Dreams After School Drama Workshops at St. Marys RC Primary School Summer 
2024 
Child’s name: 
Parents email & telephone number: 
Age of child and year child is in at school:    
I give permission for my child to attend signed: 
Please don’t forget to make your BACS payment to Dramatic Dreams 
Sort 30-93-79 Account 02035682 please use your child’s name as reference 
 
 


